Dear Lynn,

Jeff and I just wanted to take this time to thank you. As you know Jeff is a union
carpenter and very hard on builders. After having our first daughter we found the
need for a new home. I have to tell you we looked at EVERY builder in the
northwest suburbs. Nobody was good enough for my husband. Frustrated, we
decided to build and contract our own home. I did not want to do this because it
would take to Jong aud way too many headaches. I knew there had to be a least
one builder that would measure up to my husbands standards. After searching
more and more I was speaking to a friend of a friend who had a home built in
Hawthorne Woods. She told me that the builder was Kenneth James out of
Northbrook and had only great things to say about them. I went on line and found
you. Problem was now was time to convince my husband. From the moment we
walked into your office to time we closed on our home; our experience with
Kenneth James has been nothing less than a pleasure. You helped me decide on
the model that would suit us. Don August helped us choose the right lot and
Becky at the design center walked me through every last detail. Lynn, I really
want to just thank you , I LOVE my new home and I love our subdivision. I will
and do recommend Kenneth James to anybody T care about.

-yFen 1EW CT.

Island Lake IL 600






